
 

 

TO: Region & Centre Secretaries  
FROM:  The LAVic Team 
DATE:  Friday 2nd December 2022 
SUBJECT: Commonwealth Bank Region Relays Carnivals; Get 

Active Kids Vouchers 
 

Commonwealth Bank Region Relays Carnivals 

The LAVIC staff would like to acknowledge all the hard work from our Centres and Regions 
and their many volunteers leading up to this weekend’s Commonwealth Bank Region Relay 
Carnival, the first Region Relay Carnival since 2019.  

We wish fantastic weather conditions for the weekend (whilst reminding everybody to stay 
SunSmart) and the very best of luck to all of the athletes and volunteers who support them. 
We know that for many this will be their first ever Region Relay Carnival and for the Under 9 
athletes their first ever competition at Region Level and acknowledge the many relay 
training sessions and athlete excitement leading up to this weekend.  

LAVIC Staff would also note that all competing athletes will have a result card for each relay 
event that they participate in. This year the result card design celebrates the 50th year of our 
Regions and we ask that Centres check with their Region representatives on the day as to 
the Region’s preference for Centre collection of those cards.  

Get Active Kids Vouchers (Victorian based athletes) 

Please note that applications for the Victorian Government’s Get Active Kids Vouchers and 
the expense reimbursement option for eligible participants closed on November 30th. Get 
Active Kids Vouchers that have not yet been redeemed must be redeemed before January 
10th 2023 and should reach us by January 6th 2023. LAVIC have updated our website to 
reflect the changes here and we ask that Centres also update their websites/socials if they 
have been providing instructions to their members/triallists on how to apply for and use the 
vouchers. 

https://lavic.com.au/membership/get-active-kids-voucher/

